
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PLYMOUTH

LNTM No 034/22

PLNTM 034 Plym High Speed Area - Information

PLYMOUTH LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 034/22

HIGH-SPEED AREA RIVER PLYM

INFORMATION

1.   This notice is for information from the Queen’s Harbour Master Plymouth pursuant to the Dockyard Port of
Plymouth Order 2020.

2.   The buoys marking the high-speed area on the River Plym have been removed temporarily for maintenance.

3. The high-speed separation area remains in force as displayed on admiralty charts and below for convenience.

 

 

4. Mariners are directed to keep to the appropriate area for the activity being undertaken.



 

 

         

Thursday 09 Jun 2022 


